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Letter for when consent was mistakenly sought
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Date:
Dear [parent/carer/student name],
On [insert date when you sent your original consent form], we gave/sent you a form asking for your consent to [details of the activity for which you mistakenly sought consent].
After looking into this further we have found that, under the terms of the UK General Data Protection Regulation (UK GDPR), we won’t require your consent for this as we have identified a different legal reason for why we need to do it.
This reason is [set out which lawful basis you’re using now and your justification for using it].
This means if you granted consent, you’ll no longer be able to withdraw it. If you didn’t grant consent, we can still carry out this activity when we believe it falls under the legal reason explained above.

Please accept our apologies for any confusion or inconvenience caused. 
You do not need to take any action in response to this letter, but if you would like to know more, please see our privacy notice [details of where to find the privacy notice, such as on your website or attached to this letter], or get in touch with [name of your data protection officer/data protection lead and their relevant contact details].
Yours sincerely,
[Your name]
[Your role]
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